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The right to learn, the power to achieve





Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s)
Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury, in partnership with Laurentian University’s School of Education, the City of Greater Sudbury Public Library and the English School Boards, is continuing a comprehensive student coaching program for September 2016. The program allows third year Laurentian University students to obtain their required placement hours by working one on one with a grade 7 or 8 student identified with a learning disability. In most cases the program is delivered in one of the branches of the public library system. However, please note that there may be limited opportunity to comply with each family’s preference of branch location, especially in the outlying areas of the city.
About the program

· This program is funded by the United Way Sudbury and Nipissing District.  It is a free community service.  
· This program is for students identified with a Learning Disability and are working with an I.E.P (Individual Education Plan).
· This program is for students entering Grade 7 or 8 in September, 2016.
· Coaches are selected from 3rd year students in the Laurentian University School of Education Program completing their placement requirements. These coaches participate in mandatory training sessions where they learn about Learning Disabilities, Individual Education Plans, accommodations and coaching.
· Coaching sessions generally take place once a week after school or on weekends at one of the City of Greater Sudbury Public Library branches or the University libraries.
If you are interested in having your son or daughter participate in this program, please note the following instructions:
1. Make sure your son/daughter qualifies:
· He/She has a Learning Disability, AND

· He/She is entering Grade 7 or 8 in September, 2016, AND

· He/She has an I.E.P. (Individual Education Plan)
2. Make sure you and your son/daughter can abide by the responsibilities of the program, which include:

· Getting to and from the library for sessions.

· Bringing all materials needed for the session (textbooks, homework, pencil, etc.)
· Attending sessions on time, and giving adequate notice of cancellation.

3. Complete and sign forms:
· Application form (enclosed)

· Consent to the release of confidential information form (enclosed).  Please note that application process is not complete without this form.
4. With the enclosed envelope, mail the application form and consent form to the Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury by June 26, 2016. This program is always in high demand and therefore students meeting criteria will be accepted on a “first come, first serve basis”.
5. If your child is selected, you will receive a letter of acceptance from the Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury.  The program will kick off with an orientation session for parents, selected students and coaches to attend. Notice of this session will be provided once date, time and location have been confirmed. 

*Applications will be accepted on a first come first serve basis*
Spaces are limited

Please return applications ASAP in self-addressed envelope
If you have any questions, please contact The Learning Disabilities Association of Sudbury at 522-0100 or

resource@ldasudbury.ca
Mailing address: PO Box 40012, 2015 Long Lake Road, Sudbury, ON, P3E 0B2
Office location: Lockerby Composite School, 1391 Ramsey View Ct.

Tel: (705) 522‑0100 / Fax: (705) 522‑2289

info@ldasudbury.ca / www.ldasudbury.ca
